
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

4th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

On Wednesday 9th November, we’d like to invite dads, step-dads, uncles and 

granddads* to come into school with their children and make use of our library.  

 

As a parent myself, I value and appreciate the time I get to spend reading books with 

and to my three young children. In fact, I frequently borrow school books from our library 

to read at home. In our modern world, time can be precious and homes busy. We'd 

love to see as many of you as possible, in the library 'after hours' making use of cushions, 

chairs, tables and, of course, some wonderful books. Some of you may even like to read 

a story to a small group. 

 

If you're interested in coming along, please return the reply slip below, to give us an idea 

of numbers of attendees. On the day, please enter the library via its external door (just 

off the car park at the front of the school). You're welcome to stay for as much or as 

little time as you wish, but we will close the library at 16:15. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Liam Murphy 

Assistant Head 

 

*If you're not a dad, step-dad, uncle or granddad, but wish to attend, please get in 

contact  

 

 

Dads Who Read Event – 9th November 

 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________  Class: __________ 

 

Number of adults attending:____________________ 

 


